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Agriculture in America

Free meeting open to the public

The League of Women Voters of Greater Birmingham invites the public to join us for a FREE meeting to learn about our nation’s agriculture policies, funding and chemical/pesticide use.

When:  Sunday afternoon, February 23rd from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.

Where:  Unitarian Universalist Church, 4300 Hampton Heights Drive in Birmingham

Who:  Members of the League will present information about our nation’s funding policies for agriculture, the new Farm Bill, the use of GMOs (genetically modified organisms) in our food and the effects of those GMOs as well as pesticides and other chemicals.

Joining us as a source of information will be the Honorable John McMillan, Commissioner of Agriculture and Industries for Alabama

No reservations are necessary.  Just come and join us for this very informational discussion of what we are growing to feed ourselves and the world, what it costs and how GMOs may affect what we eat.
Find out more about the League of Women Voters at http://www.lwvgb.org. Follow LWVGB in social media:  LWVGB on Facebook, @LWVGB on Twitter.

###

League of Women Voters Education Fund Mission Statement:  “The League of Women Voters, a nonpartisan political organization, encourages informed and active participation in government, works to increase understanding of major public policy issues, and influences public policy through education and advocacy.”

If you do not wish to receive LWVGB press releases, please notify Jean Johnson at jjohnson@lwvgb.org or contact the League at 205 583-5000.
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